Behavioral Health Providers for Insurance Advocacy

Who we are:
We are a coalition of clinicians and other providers of service in the behavioral health field, representing Counselors, Social Workers, Chemical Dependency Professionals, Psychologists, Psychiatrists, Nurse Practitioners and other disciplines.
What we do and what we believe:
We represent not only members of our professions but our clients and patients as we work 
->to promote clear communication with insurance companies, 
->to advocate for adequate and appropriate reimbursement for services,
->to ensure that clinicians are empowered to make decisions about the types of services needed by consumers,
->to advocate for access to behavioral health services that are compliant with state and federal regulations on behalf of our clients 
->to meet regularly with governmental oversight leaders to discuss issues that we encounter with insurance agencies and policies
->to promote policy changes that will lead to sustainable improvement in the relationships among clients, practitioners, and insurance companies
We believe that 
->clinical decisions should be made by clinicians as opposed to insurance companies.  
->adequate insurance reimbursement is beneficial to consumers, providers, and to insurance companies alike
->that clinical decisions regarding care and treatment should be made by those directly involved in that care
How we work:
->collect relevant data from our membership regarding their experiences both positively and negatively with insurance companies through regular surveys of clinicians
->compile that data into reports that are shared with clinicians, insurance company policy makers, and government oversight departments
->seek to establish effective working relationships with insurance industry representatives at the highest level with the aim of expediting communication, problem-solving, and collaborating to benefit our clientele.
Are You Experiencing Difficulties with Insurance Companies?
We Want to Help!

The Behavioral Health Providers for Insurance Advocacy group has been formed to help providers and clients obtain access to benefits and reimbursement for services by opening lines of communication with the insurance industry and giving insurance agencies hard data that shows what we as providers are experiencing.   We have developed effective relationships with governmental oversight agencies to assist in monitoring insurance company compliance with laws governing them.
Our goal as representatives of OCA is to be a point of communication with our membership for the BHPIA coalition, taking concerns that our members have to the work that is being done by BHPIA and to use the efforts of the coalition to assist our membership to achieve:
      1)  Efficient problem solving with issues with insurance companies
      2)  Clearer, more consistent answers from insurance companies regarding policies, benefits,   empaneling concerns, etc.
      3)  Adequate reimbursement for services rendered
      4)  More direct input and clinical control over the treatment that is most beneficial for clients.

If you are interested in the work that this advocacy group is doing, or if you have questions about our work, please contact one of the OCA representatives below:

Martha S. Flemming, nscounsel@sbcglobal.net
Adrianne Johnson, adriannejohnson@gmail.com
Lee Roppel, lee.roppel@gmail.com

